
 

 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY
 
To: All Media  
 
ATT: News Editor/Transport Reporters 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
29 February 2024 
 

Gauteng government to inspect progress on K46 road rehabilitation 

project 

 

Gauteng MEC for Transport and Logistics, Kedibone Diale-Tlabela, is set 

to conduct an oversight visit to the K46 road rehabilitation project in 

Diepsloot, situated within the Fourways area north of Johannesburg. The 

visit is scheduled for the 1st of March 2024. 

 

The K46 is being upgraded at the Erling interchange, a critical route 

connecting the road to the N14 freeway. 

 

This project, aimed at enhancing the movement of people and goods in 

the Diepsloot and surrounds. Once completed, the K46 road 

rehabilitation project is expected to substantially improve traffic flow 

capacity between the N1 and N14 in the north–south direction, 

contributing to a more efficient and safer transportation network in the 

region. 

 

Details of the event are as follows: 

Date:   1st March 2024 

Time:   12h00 

Venue: No 7 Central Lane Street, Steyn City Fourways  

 

Ends! 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Roads and Transport. 
For more information, please contact the Department’s Head of 
Communications Ms Melitah Madiba on 073 644 9935 or MEC’s 
Spokesperson Mr Lesiba Mpya on 078 450 9841 or email 
pressoffice.gpdrt@gauteng.gov.za 
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